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First name: Francine

Last name: Lindberg

Organization: The Taos Group

Title: Administrator

Comments: To US Forest Service 

 

We at the Taos Group  urge the US Forest Service to make the following information available for public review: 

 

- permitted service days versus actual use for each permit

 

- annual inspections, performance evaluations, or public complaints related to each campsite or operator

 

- NEPA documents and related decisions dealing with outfitting service levels or allocation in the Bob Marshall

Wilderness Complex

 

- the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Character Narrative

 

- 2017 needs assessment and extent necessary documentation

 

- Campsite Management Plans for each outfitter camp

 

This information must be made available to the public via the Forest Service website and on any web pages

concerning the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex renewal of permits. After this information is released to the

public the comment period should be extended another 45 days. Public comment will not be relevant without this

knowledge. Seeking public comment without disclosing the above points renders the process an irrelevant and a

sham process. Please allow the public comment process to unfold (as its creation was intended to be) by fully

informing citizens of the complete nature of the proposed permits. 

Thank you,

Sincerely, F Lindberg &amp; The Taos Group 


